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Supervisor Santiago recommending the regular Board of Supervisors meeting on Tuesday, October
23, 2007 be held in South Lake Tahoe.
RECOMMENDED ACTION: Approve.
At the request of the District V Supervisor, Norma Santiago, the board is scheduled to meet at South Lake Tahoe.
Location to be announced.
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